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Youth Services Advisory Board/ Youth FIRST Coalition 
May 4, 2016 Meeting Minutes 

Location: Teachers Room, Bacon Academy 
Time: 5:00pm 

 
Voting members present:  Lorraine Marvin, Linda Bromley, Kathy Wonderly, Ginnie Streppa, Gina Ebbeling 
Voting members absent:  Tricia Dean, Josh Vinoski 
Non-voting members present: Christine Miskell, Chris Bennett, Heide Perham 
Others present: Valerie Geato, Jennifer Martino, Elizabeth Allard, Kylie Haggerty, Denise Mizla, Rob Tarlov, 
Michael Voiland 

 
1. Rob Suchecki called meeting to order at 5:05 pm. 

 
2. Lorraine Marvin motioned to approve minutes, seconded by Gina Ebbeling. 

 
3. No public comments. 

 
4. Old Business 

a. Family Craft night received positive feedback. Mostly attended by Pre-K and under. Feedback 
for next year is to hold it during the winter when families are looking for things to do. There was 
a $50 net gain for the event. 

b. Spring clean up went well, things look beautiful. 
c. Summer Kickoff will not happen this year. 

 
 

5. New Business 
a. Youth Leadership award- 6 youth were given $100 Amazon gift cards. This year it was 

determined that all 6 youth that were nominated were deserving of the award. All 6 are 
outstanding and dedicated.  

b. Summer registration begins Friday, May 6th at 8:30am 
c. Budget Referendum May 10- includes a new initiative with increased money for social work, 

which would allow for more hours. 
d. Thank our partners at SERAC for donating pamphlets for Lions Club for Safety Day. 

 
6. Linda Bromley motioned to adjourn meeting at 5:30 pm, seconded by Lorraine Marvin. 

 
 

Submitted: May 25, 2016 by Heide Perham 
 


